
Excitingly, plans are well underway to deliver a 
state-of-the-art, Preschool–Year 6 learning facility 
for the Pagewood and Matraville community.

The amalgamation of St Agnes’ Catholic Primary 
School Matraville and Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Catholic Primary School Pagewood in January 2024 
will bring together two schools communities with a 
shared history and charism of the daughters of Our 
Lady of the Sacred Heart.

This will provide families with purpose-built facilities 
and the opportunity to be a part of a school that 
will grow with them on their learning journey.

The new school will cater for 420 students in 
Kindergarten to Year 6 and will include an onsite 
early learning centre, as well as new shared 
parish facilities.

Construction will commence on the first phase, 
a new two-storey building with contemporary 
learning spaces, canteen and lift, in mid to late 
July 2021. 

The new building will replace the existing 
primary block fronting Norfolk Lane.

Pagewood Matraville Masterplan
PRIMARY SCHOOL UPDATE JUNE 2021



New learning spaces will support flexible, 
contemporary learning with facilities allowing 
for larger learning commons, small groups and 
personalised settings.

Already contemporary learning practices are 
being shaped and implemented at both Our 
Lady of the Annunciation Catholic Primary and 
St Agnes’ Catholic Primary in preparation for 
the new spaces.

The classroom furniture and layout at Our Lady 
of the Annunciation will be upgraded to match 
the design of the new facilities at the Matraville 
site, to ensure a seamless transition for students 
and teachers when the schools combine in 2024.

In mid-July, we are also commencing construction 
of our new hall and administration space located 
at the front of the school. As well as modern and 
welcoming facilities for our staff and visitors, the 
multipurpose hall will give us a contemporary 
space for indoor sport, performances, passive 
play, liturgies and awards presentations. This 
state-of-the-art hall will be shared with the 
parish of St Agnes’, further strengthening our 
Catholic community relationships.

In 2022, the final stage will commence with a 
new three-storey building, featuring ground 
level parking, several open learning spaces and 
an early learning centre.

Sydney Catholic Schools is committed to ensuring

safety and minimising disruption to parishioners 
and neighbours during the construction of new 
facilities. A construction management plan has 
been developed outlining how traffic, noise and 
dust will be managed to minimise disruption to 
the local community.

Please visit pmm.ceosyd.catholic.edu.au 
or email pmmenquiries@syd.catholic.edu.au 
for more information.

Be part of our 
thriving Catholic 

community! 
St Agnes’ Catholic Primary School Matraville 
and Our Lady of the Annunciation Catholic 

Primary School Pagewood are both accepting 
enrolments for Kindergarten 2022. Our schools 

share a learning philosophy and charism in 
preparation for the transition to our brand 

new combined school in 2024. Contact either 
school office or visit our websites for an 

enrolment pack, and grow with us!

stamatraville.catholic.edu.au 
P (02) 9311 2995

olapagewood.catholic.edu.au 
P (02) 9349 6902
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